
STATE OF TEXAS  )( 

COUNTY OF HARRIS )( 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 

  NOTICE TO ALL COUNTY AND MUNICIPAL GOVERNMENTS, 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS AND ALL WATER WELL OWNERS IN HARRIS 

AND GALVESTON COUNTIES; 

  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the  

Harris-Galveston Subsidence District at the District office, 1660 West Bay Area 

Boulevard, Friendswood, Harris County, Texas, on the 14th day of September, 2016, 

Wednesday, at 10:00 a.m.  The purpose of the hearing shall be to consider testimony, 

evidence, exhibits or other information presented by any person concerning the 

determination by the Board of Directors of the rate of the disincentive permit fee 

schedule, the regular permit fee, and other administrative fees, based upon the 

requirements contained in the 2013 District Regulatory Plan, the term of a permit, and the 

maximum annual amount of groundwater authorized by the Board to be withdrawn from 

the well of a permittee. Copies of the proposed District Fee Schedule changes may be 

obtained on the District’s website at www.hgsubsidence.org, or at the District offices. 

 

 

______________________________ 

Michael J. Turco, General Manager 

 

Harris-Galveston Subsidence District 

1660 West Bay Area Boulevard 

Friendswood, Texas 77546 

(281) 956-2182 

 




